
	

	

	

	

Our	Values	
	

• Commitment	

• Compassion	

• Courage	

• Confidence	

• Respect	

• Responsibility	

• Honesty	

• Pride	

The Fordell Flyer 
www.fordell.school.nz 
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Week	2	
Milk	in	Schools	starts	this	

week	J	
4/8	Country	7s	
5/8	–	assembly,	with	item	by	
Room	2	
	

Coming	up	T3	
Thursday	mornings	–	R1	
attending	Technology	

Week	6:	2/9	Cross	Country	
Week	7:		7/9	Mathex	
Week	7:		9/9	School	Speeches	
Week	8:		Cluster	Speeches	
Week	8:		R1	Ski	Trip	
Week	9	–	School	Production	
	

Important	Dates	
Coming	Up	

					Welcome	to	term	3.	 	 It	is	hard	to	believe	we	are	now	into	the	second	half	of	the	year.	 	 It	
sounds	like	everyone	has	had	a	fantastic	two	week	break.		A	huge	thank	you	to	Karen	Sewell	
and	Cath	Cranstone	for	taking	the	hockey	team	to	be	part	of	an	Under	11s	hockey	tournament	
last	Friday.	 	 I	thoroughly	enjoyed	 the	game	I	saw,	great	hockey	skills,	great	 team	skills	and	
awesome	kids.		It	was	a	day	thoroughly	enjoyed	by	the	team,	thank	you	to	all	the	families	who	
also	supported	on	the	day.		
					I	am	sure	you	will	have	noticed	that	over	the	holidays	a	lot	of	time	has	been	put	into	bringing	
some	life	back	into	our	gardens.		Thank	you	to	Maree	Pullins	(Jack’s	Nana)	for	all	her	hard	work	
that	has	gone	into	these	gardens.		These	are	going	to	look	“Fordellastic”	as	everything	grows	
and	spreads	out.		
					Over	the	holidays	the	Fordell	teaching	team	spent	some	time	looking	at	the	use	of	data	to	
inform	teaching	and	areas	to	target.		Teachers	are	always	happy	to	talk	and	share	with	you	
how	your	child	is	progressing,	so	please	feel	free	to	ask	anytime	–	you	don’t	have	to	wait	until	
interview	time.			
					As	this	 is	a	short	term,	9	weeks,	and	we	have	Mathex	week	7,	Year	7	&	8	camp	week	8,	
Cluster	Speeches	week	8,	and	the	Fordell	School	Production	during	week	9	we	will	have	our	3-
way	conferences	at	the	start	of	term	4.		This	will	be	followed	up	by	a	written	report	at	the	end	
of	term	4.				
					Remember	to	grab	a	group	of	friends	and	come	to	the	Fordell	Ball	“The	Great	Gatsby”	on	
Saturday	 13	 August.	 	 You	 can	 purchase	 tickets	 from	 the	 school	 office	 and	 Liquorland	
Wanganui.	 	The	Fundraising	committee	has	 a	 fantastic	 night	planned.	 	Get	 in	 quick	before	
tickets	sell	out.	
- Yvette Moorhouse, Principal	

 

Vision:  Community partnership creating confident, connected, life-long learners 

Our	VALUE	we	are	highlighting	
this	week	is…	
PRIDE	

	

	
	

ü Do	your	best.	
ü Pride	in	actions,	school,	others	and	

yourself.	
	
Please	 note	 that	 all	 our	 values	 are	 our	 Fordell	 School	
Expectations	 (rules)	 and	 they	 are	 part	 of	 our	 everyday	
language.	Language	is	the	carrier	of	our	culture,	the	more	
we	speak	it	the	more	it	becomes	part	of	our	second	nature.	

	

Week	3	
8/8	–	Playhouse	performance	
9/8	–	Inter-school	Netball	
12/8	–	Olympic	House	
Challenge	starts	at	1.00	
13/8	–	The	Great	Gatsby	Ball	
7.30	at	Fordell	Hall	
	

Congratulations to… 
Angus Sewell and Heike Reitsma for 
making the Wanganui Hockey Under 
13 Curtis Cup Team. 
 
 
Anya Sewell for winning a role in the 
Amdram production The Wizard of 
Oz.	

 
 

Great Fordell Courage and 
Confidence J 

	

Thank you Grange Transport 
for Supporting Fordell 

School 

 

	

	



	

		

Term	3	Week	1	in	assembly	we	celebrated	our	
“Student	of	the	Week”	awards:		

Room	1:		Liam	Hughes	for	huge	improvements	in	effort	and	enthusiasm	
for	school	in	general.	
Room	2:		Angus	Sewell	for	commitment	to	learning.		
Room	3:	Mekah	Hayward	for	a	top	effort	in	all	her	learning.	
Room	4:		Scott	Hughes	taking	responsibility	and	competing	his	homework	daily.		
Room	5:		Matthew	Grice	for	showing	pride	in	our	new	space	and	all	work.		
Fordell	Value	Awards.		These	students	have	received	a	certificate	for	displaying	the	school	values	on	a	
consistent	basis.		Congratulations	to	the	following	Fordell	students:	
Ari	George,	Seth	Forlong,	Paige	Carston,	Sam	Cranstone,	Angus	Pearce,	Chloe	Harrison,	Mason	Miller,		
Eddie	Wright,	Korbin	Gabbott,	Chase	Rowe,	Maggie	Pearce,	Hannah	Benn,	Grace	Auker,	Coby	Cooper,		
Annabelle	Spetch,	Toby	Gill.	

	

Fordell School Website: www.fordell.school.nz 

	

	

Happy	Birthday	to…	
This	week	we	wish	the	following	students	happy	

birthday…	
14/7	–	Duncan	MacKintosh	
19/7	–	Stevie	Benefield	

27/7	–	Caleb	Houlahan,	Maks	Reitsma,	Scott	Hughes	
1/8	–	Blake	Sollitt	

Buy	your	tickets	for	the	Fordell	Ball	at	the	
School	Office	or	Liquorland	Wanganui	

HOUSE	WANTED	TO	RENT	
Professional	 working	 mother	 with	 two	 children	
looking	 to	 rent	 farm	 cottage	 or	 similar.	 	 Happy	 to	
negotiate	 to	 do	 jobs	 on	 farm	 as	 part	 of	 rent.		
References	available	if	required.			

Please	contact	Su	021	0383835	

Milk in Schools Arrives at Fordell School 
We are all excited to announce that  
Fordell School will be part of the  
“Milk in Schools” programme.   
We will be starting this week 2.   
If you do not want your child to  
have milk, please let their class teacher  
know.  We will be having milk 4 times a week. 

	

FORDELL SCHOOL VALUES BADGE 
Congratulations to… 
 

Coby Cooper – Values Badge 
	

		

Technology	Teamwork!	


